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Your AO and PP documents read well.
I have two questions and one comment.
Question 1: Do you have a ballpark time when the RI Work Plan process will begin? 
There is a timeline for the rest of the steps, but not when GP is expected to start this work. 
Question 2: Has any of this pollution spread across the border into the State of OR?
Comment: "...we will hold one [public meeting] if 10 or more people request it, and this may cause
us to extend a public comment period so the meeting occurs during it." 
Ecology and GP should offer at least one, if not more, public meeting(s); even virtually - which
could attract a larger audience. The public should not have to request it.


